TOWN OF OSCEOLA
MEETING NOTICE

This is a notice that the Board Members of the Town of Osceola will be meeting Tuesday, September 21, 2021, at 6:00 p.m. at the Town Hall, W1476 County  Road F, located on the corner of Highway F and Woodland Drive to collaborate information pertaining to creating the 2022 Budget.

The Board members will be able to talk about information pertaining to the Town.

Submitted by:								Posted 9/15/21
Kay Wege, Clerk

